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AGENDA

This Applicant was deferred from the BCB’s March 16, 2022 voting meeting in order for the 
Applicant to conduct an additional community meeting

1. Applicant: OPCO Allston, LLC (“Dr. GreenThumb’s Allston”)
Proposed Licensed Premise: 144 Harvard Avenue, Allston
License Type: Recreational Cannabis Dispensary License
Proposed Hours of Operation: 9:00am- 9:00pm (7) Seven Days a week
Equity Status: Equity Applicant
THERE IS A BUFFER ZONE CONFLICT WITH ANOTHER
CANNABIS ESTABLISHMENT

Granted conditionally pending zoning relief for buffer zone variance

Please contact the BCB at (617) 635-2330 or cannabisboard@boston.gov with any questions.


